
Safeguarding Roles and Responsibilities in our School  
Mr Matthew Medd, Head of School - Designated Safeguarding Lead   

01803 782469 mmedd@thelink.devon.sch.uk  

Kelly Yeo, Reception Class Teacher – Deputy Designated Lead   

 01803 782469 kyeo@thelink.devon.sch.uk    

Anna Neville, Governor - Safeguarding Governor 01803 762113 

Local Authority designated Officer - 01392 384964 

For more information, please visit our website  

There has been a real community feel in the school this week as the whole school has rallied round during SATS week. The year 6 children 
have shown a fantastic attitude throughout the week, keeping it all in perspective and showing just how much they have learnt. They are 

spending the day with Lisa Chell over in the woods for a forest school session as a reward. The year fives have really knuckled down to 
their work in the hall during the tests where they have been joined by Butterflies. The children from reception to Year 5 spent a morning 
on the field producing some beautiful natural art and discovering all sorts of creatures living in the different habitats. None of this would 
have been possible without the wonderful staff that we have here. They always go that extra mile to make sure the children are happy, 

inspired and cared for. Thank you to the members of the community who have donated equipment for the playground. I never knew tyres 
and pallets could provide so much entertainment! 

Speaking of going the extra mile, Ladybirds and Dragonflies are off to Pennywell Farm next Tuesday and Spiders are off on their residential 
from Wednesday to Friday. If Butterflies are feeling left out; they needn't worry as they are off to the Zoo after half-term - details to 

follow. None of these opportunities would be possible without a lot of extra effort and time from the teachers. It would make their lives, 
and the lives of Lisa and Tanya in the office, a bit easier if you could remind your children to hand in their consent forms. I think they often 

get left in bags never to be seen again until the end of the school year! 

The second summer term is nearly upon us and is always packed with activities. We hope to have the same format for sports day as last 
year with a whole family bbq and lunch on the field. The year 6 production script has arrived and our thoughts are also turning to leavers 

assemblies. We will confirm dates for these before half-term. 

Thank you for all your support I hope you and your families  have a restful and warm weekend. 

Diary Dates 

22 May Ladybirds and Dragonflies trip to Pennywell Farm 

23 - 25 May  Year 5 and 6 Residential  

28 May - 1 June May Half Term  

4th June First day back at school after half term holiday 

18 June - 22 June Healthy week  

22 June Sports Day  

24th July Last day of term - finish at 2.30 pm  

5th September Return to school after summer holiday 

STOKE GABRIEL CRICKET CLUB, HOILE LANE AISH, TQ9 6PT 
'HIT A SIX, OR BOWL A GOOGLY, OR CATCH A SKIER!!' - JUNIOR TRAINING 

NIGHTS ARE FRIDAYS AT 6PM 
 

Excellent coaching at a friendly, well equipped club. Please come along, 
have some great fun, and learn some cricket skills. 

Invite a friend too. 
PARENTS- WE HAVE A DELIGHTFUL BAR - Enjoy some evening 

refreshment in idyllic surroundings 
More details, please contact Andy email andrew32jh@blueyonder.co.uk 
We also offer the All Stars pre-cricket programme for 5 to 8 year olds - 

Our club contact is Matt Kerr email mattk01@icloud.com 

   

 Ladybirds

  

Class Parent Reps 

Lexi Dyer : Wilfredôs Mum alexisdsdyer@gmail.com 01803 782091 07974739623 

Nick Young : Benjaminôs Dad nickyoung23@hotmail.com 01803 782979 07979 800514 

Dragonflies 

  

Lexi Dyer: Bessieôs Mum alexisdsdyer@gmail.com 01803 782091 07974739623 

Nick Young : Theaôs Dad nickyoung23@hotmail.com 01803 782979 07979 800514 
Butterflies Lexi Dyer: Evaôs Mum alexisdsdyer@gmail.com 01803 782091 07974739623 

Caroline Bolingbroke : Amyôs Mum carolinebolingbroke@gmail.com 01803 525393 07743898479 

Spiders 

  

Paul Bedford : Ottoôs Dad paul@bedfordbedford.org.uk 01803 782144 07790906525 

James Williams : Milly & Josieôs Dad williams.mckenna@gmail.com 01803 782809 07968323127 

Emma Yunnie : Scarlettôs Mum emma_yunnie@yahoo.co.uk 01803 782051 07812571693 

Term Dates Autumn 2018 – Summer 2018 

Autumn Term 2018 

Term commences     Wednesday 5th September  2018 

Half term                Monday 22nd October – Friday 26th October 2018 

Term ends              Thursday 20th December  2018 

Spring Term 2019 

Term commences     Tuesday 8th January  2019 

Half term                  Monday 18th February – Friday 22nd February  2019 

Term Ends                Friday 5th April  2019 

Summer Term 2019 

Term commences    Wednesday 24th April  2019 

May Bank Holiday  Monday 6th May  2019 

Half term               Monday 27th May – Friday 31st May  2019 

Term ends             Tuesday 23rd July  2019 

Non pupil days Monday 3rd September and Tuesday 4th September  2018 
Friday 21st December  2018 , Monday 7th January  2019 
Tuesday 23rd April  2019 

Occasional Days Wednesday 24th July  and Thursday 25th July  2019 

Weekly Attendance 

14th – 18th May 2018 

Days 
Missed 

 

Lates 

Whole School 97.83% 11.5 12 

Spiders 99.35% 1 3 

Butterflies 98.00% 3 0 

Ladybirds 97.33% 2 7 

Dragonflies 96.33% 5.5 2 

Well done to Spiders for great attendance! 

mailto:amerrell@thelink.devon.sch.uk


STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

Jacob -  Ladybirds 

Dolce & Damien - Dragonflies  

Jayden and Ruby - Butterflies  

Josie  - Spiders  

 all of year 6 for their fabulous effort and 
attitude during SATs week  

Ladybirds 
So much wonderful learning has happened this week, it would take too long to write it all down!  Why don't you ask your child... 

What did they write to the Little Red Hen? 
How do you write the number sentence to add 2 single digit numbers? 

What mini beasts did they find on the field?  
What new 'tricky word' did they learn this week? 

Mrs Kelly Yeo 

Butterflies 
Firstly, thank you for supporting your children with their amazing homework projects. Every child in 

our class has produced something to be proud of and we have all enjoyed sharing them in class.  
I will be setting homework on Monday so please enjoy a weekend of reading and chatting about 

books. 
This week, ask your child to explain these fractions, giving examples.  

To challenge them, you could ask them if any are equivalent [the same] and for your child to explain 
how they know... If they aren't sure, remind them to ask me and check again! 

i am in the process of booking a trip to Paignton Zoo in June so please look out for all the 
information next week. 

Spiders 
Well done to the year 6 children - they have all worked really well to achieve their best in the SATs.   

Ask your children about the projects they have been working on this week. 
Ask them to describe their maps to you: 
What is it called and what is its location?   

What amenities are on the island and who or what are the inhabitants? 
Ask them to sing the national anthem they created. 

How did they try to persuade people to visit? 
What is the national costume like? 

Can they draw the flag for you? 

Dragonflies 

Who is a cruel, foul, smelly old man? And what does he have in his beard? 

Explain what they made with Barbara and how we could change it to a Twits Trickster Meal? 

 

LUNCHTIME AWARD 
Elsa 

Dragonflies  

Healthy Packed Lunch 

Elodie  


